
Redacted
From:
Sent: 3/21/2011 2:42:38 PM

Simon, Sean A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov 
(jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Redacted ; Allen,Cc:
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E Data Response - AL 3735-E/3735-E-A

Confidential Protected Material under Decision 06-06-066 and General Order 66-C

Sean and Jason

Please find attached PG&E's confidential response to your data request regarding Advice Letters 3735- 
E/E-A. Please note that PG&E will be providing the project viability (PV) scores for Horizon (Bent Tree) 
and G2 (Yuba) and (Solano) tomorrow as the transactor responsible for Bent Tree has been out of 
office and the G2 projects are no longer being negotiated and a PV score was not initially calculated 
and is now in process. The confidentiality declaration submitted with the advice letter filings applies to 
this response.

Should you have any questions, please let me know.

«...» «...» «...» «...» «...» «...»
Thanks,

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted
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